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From: Punt, Colin
To: Plan Commission Comments
Subject: FW: Thursday, January 23 meeting
Date: Tuesday, January 28, 2025 8:41:31 AM

Please add to 86734
 
Colin Punt, AICP (he, him, his)

Planner - City of Madison Planning Division
cpunt@cityofmadison.com |608.243.0455

 

From: geri marsh <gerimarsh57@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 3:44 PM
To: Latimer Burris, Amani <district12@cityofmadison.com>
Cc: geri marsh <gerimarsh57@gmail.com>
Subject: Thursday, January 23 meeting

 

Amani, 
I can’t make the meeting on Thursday, January 23@ Hawthorn Library.
I want to take the time to express my opinion of 922 and 926 N. Fair Oaks Ave. First, the
properties is too small to build a 5 story building.
I want them to take care of issues with the other properties they own, first before
building more buildings.
We definitely need to find other locations more suitable for building low income housing.
Finding a different company who is more reliable. We don’t need apartment buildings
 like ‘Block M’. We are peaceful neighborhood. We don’t need violence.
Geri Marsh
District 12 constituent
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